

提前扫码进班,每周六18点查收【答题卡】, 只需一分钟提交你的答案,即获智能批改。完全免费。 友情提醒:后扫码进班的同学得不到批改哦。

To the Lighthouse 到灯塔去

一、阅读理解 01. Where did James want to go at the beginning of the novel? A. Circus. B. Lighthouse. C. Village. D. Church. 02. Who supported James's adventure? A. Mr Ramsay. B. Mrs Ramsay. C. Charles Tansley. D. Mr Carmichael. 03. When did Mrs Ramsay most probably inform James of the expedition? A. In the morning. B. In the afternoon. C. In the mid-day. D. In the evening. 04. What did Mrs Ramsay think of the lighthouse keeper's work? A. Interesting. B. Boring. C. Disappointing. D. Ridiculing. 05. Which of the following couldn't describe a lighthouse keeper's work? A. Polish the lamp. B. Stay on a small rock. C. See the same waves. D. Sit all day silently. 06. How would the family make their expedition? A. By boat. B. By plane. C. By train. D. By bicycle. 07. What was Lily Briscoe doing when she was first mentioned in the novel? A. She was talking to Mrs Ramsay. B. She was quarrelling with Mrs Ramsay. C. She was painting Mr Ramsay's horse. D. She was painting Mrs Ramsay's portrait. 08. Why did Mrs Ramsay like Lily Briscoe? A. Because she had little Chinese eyes and pale face. B. Because she loved painting very much. C. Because she was an independent little woman. D. Because she was poor but attractive. 09. Which of the following statements about Mr Ramsay was TRUE? A. He ran across the lawn shouting. B. He stopped to look at the painting. C. He knocked Lily's easel over by mistake. D. He wasn't satisfied with Lily's painting. 10. What might be the relationship between Lily Briscoe and William Bankes? B. Teacher and student. A. Father and daughter. D. A couple of lovers. C. A pair of botanists. 11. What could we know about Bankes from the passage? A. He was diligent and good at painting. B. He was wealthy and attractive. C. He was sensible and superior to others. D. He was very tidy and clean. 12. What might be the former relationship between Mr Ramsay and Mr Bankes? A. They were college-mates. B. They were competitors. C. They were friends. D. They were enemies. 13. Why was Williams Bankes envious of Mr Ramsay? A. Because Mr Ramsay had eight children. B. Because he had a beautiful wife.

C. Because he was a great philosopher.

D. Because he was a successful husband.

14. A	mong Mrs Ramsay's guests	s, who could have been a gre	at philosopher but made the w	rong marriage?
A	A. Charles Tansley.	B. Augustus Carmichael.	C. Lily Briscoe.	D. William Bankes.
15. W	Which of the following descri	riptions of Mr Ramsay did L	ily disagree with?	
A	A. Narrow-minded.	B. Hypocrite.	C. Tyrannical.	D. Self-centered.
16. W	Who held the view that "An unmarried woman has missed the best of life"?			
A	A. Mr Ramsay.	B. Lily Briscoe.	C. Mr Bankes.	D. Mrs Ramsay.
17. W	Which of the following states	ments was TRUE about Cam	1?	
A	A. She was blind.		B. She had the strangest feeling.	
C	C. She was wild and fierce.		D. She could fly like a bird.	
18. W	Which of Ramsay's eight children was good at mathematics?			
A	A. Roger.	B. Andrew.	C. Nancy.	D. James.
19. W	Vhy didn't Mrs Ramsay war	nt her children to grow up?	•	
	A. Because she was afraid that all of them would get married.			
	B. Because she always took a gloomy view of life.			
	C. Because she liked carrying babies in her arms.			
		e of them was full of promis	e.	
	Who held the view that "Chi	-		
	A. Jasper.	B. Mildred.	C. Mr Ramsay.	D. Mrs Ramsay.
	-	s Ramsav by saving "How ca	an any god have made this wo	
	A. She was amusing somebody seriously. B. She was appreciating something seriously.			
	C. She was praising somebody seriously.		D. She was complaining something seriously.	
	Why didn't the Ramsays tell each other their secret thought?			
	A. Because they were both considerate. B. Because they didn't love each other.			
	C. Because they were both bad-tempered.		D. Because they didn't want to live together.	
	What did Mr Ramsay really mean when he said he couldn't reach his wife?			
	A. He couldn't get close to her. B. He didn't understand her.			
	C. He was helpless to her.		D. He was afraid of facing her.	
	What was Mr Ramsay worried about?			
	A. People would look at his paintings. B. Nobody would attend his lectures.			
			D. Nobody would make friends with him.	
	What didn't happen to the Ramsay's family before Lily Briscoe came back to the house?			
	A. Prue died in an illness connected with childbirth.			
	B. Mr Ramsay brought out a book of poems about the War.			
	C. Mrs Ramsay died suddenly in a night.			
	D. Andrew lost his life in a s	-	D 0	
	Who were going to the Lighthouse after the death of Mrs Ramsay?			
	A. Mr Ramsay, Lily and James.		B. Mr Ramsay, Cam and James.	
	C. Mr Ramsay, Nancy and Lily. D. Mr Ramsay, Cam and Lily.			
	-	by the same train after the w		
	A. Mrs McNab.	B. Mr McNab.	C. Mr Ramsay.	D. Mr Carmichael.
	Why hadn't Lily finished her	-		
	A. She had wanted to move the tree to the middle.		B. She had wanted to add a little leaf pattern to it.	
	C. She had made no attempt		D. She had forgotten to paint the hedge of it.	
	Why did Lily never get married, not even William Bankes?			
			B. Because the Rayleys' marriage turned out badly.	
C	C. Because Mrs Ramsay urged her too often.		D. Because she had her own vision of marriage.	

- 30. Which of the following had nothing to do with "I've had my vision" by Lily Briscoe in the end?
 - A. She had a vision of the lighthouse.

- B. She had a vision of the meaning of life.
- C. She had a vision of mother and child.
- D. She had a vision of a moment in time.



提前扫码进班,每周六18点查收【答题卡】, 只需一分钟提交你的答案,即获智能批改。完全免费。 友情提醒:后扫码进班的同学得不到批改哦。